
October 12, 2011 

On behalf of Kalmbach Memorial Park and all our guests, Thank you!  
 
FiddleKicks' performance was magnificent! Everyone had such a great time that 
evening watching the dancers and listening to the musicians. Many of us also 
enjoyed tapping a few steps at the after show segment. Michael & Laura 
McCready 
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